
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our Lady of Lourdes 

Established –1875 

534 N. Wood Street   
Gibson City, IL 60936 

 

Mass Schedule 
Saturday 5 pm 

Sunday 7 am & 10:30 am 
Monday 8 am 
Tuesday 8 am 

Thursday 6:30 pm 
Friday 8 am 

Holy Days: 7 am & 7 pm 
 

Eucharistic Adoration 
Tuesday 8:30-9:30 am 

Thursday 7-8 pm 
 

Confession 
Saturday 4:30 pm (OLOL) 
Any time by Appointment 

 

Immaculate Conception 
202 E. Green Street 
Roberts, IL 60962 

 

Mass Schedule 
Sunday 8:30 am 

Confession 
Sunday 8:15AM (IC) 

 

Parish Office 
Phone & Fax: 

(217) 784-4671 
General Information 
pastor@ololgc.org 

Address: 
534 N. Wood St. 

Gibson City, IL 60936 

Website 
www.ololgc.org 

Welcome 

Welcome to Our Lady of 

Lourdes and Immaculate 

Conception! We are glad  

you are here with us today.  

If you would like to join 

our Faith Community, 

please contact our parish 

office or stop by any time. 

 

August 23, 2015 
Twenty-First Sunday in Ordinary Time 

EUCHARISTIC MINISTER TRAINING 
 

There will be a meeting/training for Eucharistic Ministers THIS Sunday, August 
23 after 10:30AM Mass.  We ask all Eucharistic Ministers old and new to 
please attend.  If there is anyone that feels the call to this ministry, please 
come and find out more information.  

Do you know???  Is there a deacon(s) in this group?  How can you 

tell?  Stay tuned next week for the answer! 

It is not unusual that I have an immediate emotional or spiritual response to something I read. 

Recently, I had one such reaction when Pope Francis tweeted in June: “A decrease in the pace 

of production and consumption can at times give rise to another form of progress and         

development.” Upon reading those words, my body relaxed and I felt at peace.  

Though Pope Francis’ comment was an insight directed at environmental and human      

ecology, the potential outcome of such a decrease overwhelmed me. The thought of living in a 

world that was not production or consumption driven immediately created an image in my 

mind of what taking a step closer to the Kingdom might look like and it made me happy.  

I imagined what we consistently talk about in stewardship becoming more of a reality. It 

was about taking time to receive God’s gifts gratefully, nurture them responsibly, share them 

generously and return them to God in abundance. It was about assessing our lives as followers 

of Jesus and as members of humankind. The statement was a call to set priorities that reflect a 

God centered way of life and a change in understanding the definition of power and success. 

As a baby boomer, I remember Sundays when the stores were closed and my family would 

take turns entertaining or visiting our cousins. On beautiful summer days we might             

spontaneously gather with our backyard neighbors (many of them widowed or retired) for a 

picnic. We scavenged our kitchens for ingredients to make a dish to pass around, put our lawn 

chairs in a circle and spent the day together. It was simple, but yet some of the most wonderful 

memories of my childhood. 

When I look at my children and grandchildren I would like for progress and development to 

reflect a faithful simplicity and generosity. It would be a way of life that honors the earth and 

humankind. We would be able to redistribute the world’s resources so no one would go with-

out. In the end, I want my children and grandchildren not to experience instant gratification 

and great wealth, but to experience lifelong joy. That would be progress! 

Another Form of Progress and Development 
by Mary Ann Otto, Stewardship Director, Diocese of Green Bay, WI 

Finding a balance that includes             

stewardship in our busy lives can be quite 

challenging, here are some thoughts to 

ponder as we juggle our day to day living! 



 

Pastor 
Rev. Thomas Theneth, CMI 

(217)784-4671 
ttheneth@ololgc.org 

 
 

Parish Secretary 
Patti Meunier 

pastor@ololgc.org 
 

Religious Education 
Alyce Hafer 

 

Youth Ministry 
Bruce Killian 

 
 

Music Director 
Michele Fackler 

 
 

Parish Council  
President 

Eric Rosenbaum (OLOL) 
 

 

 

Baptism 
Call the Rectory at least four 

weeks before the baptism. Baptis-
mal instruction for the parents 
and God-parents is required. 

 

Sick?? 
If you or a family member is sick 

or admitted to the hospital or 
makes a trip to the Emergency 

Room, please contact Fr. Thomas 
at (630) 639-0502 . 

 

Marriage 
Call the Rectory at least six 
months before. A six month 
preparation time is required. 

THIS WEEK’S INTENTIONS 

If you wish to have a Mass intention for a loved one, anniversary 
or other occasion, please contact the parish office.  Mass       

intentions are $10.  

MON  August 24                   8:00AM 

St. Bartholomew 

Fanson Family 

Fetzner Family 

TUE  August 25                      8:00AM              

 St. Louis of France 

Fischer Family 

Fisher Family 

WED  August 26                    8:00AM 

St. Joseph Calasanz                                  

Priest Intentions 

THU  August 27                     6:30PM            

St. Monica 

Fleming Family 

Jim Freehill Family 

FRI  August 28                      8:00AM  

St. Augustine of Hippo  

Joseph Theneth 

SAT  August 29                     5:00PM 

Martyrdom of John the Baptist 

Marge Carlson 

SUN  August 30        7:00AM (OLOL) 

 St. Jeanne Jugan          8:30 AM (IC)  

                                 10:30 AM (OLOL) 

 

 

Fr. Dennis Kollross 

Parish Family 

Carla Conlon mother of  

Bishop R. Daniel Conlon 

  

Thank You 
For Your Gifts 

OLOL                

Imm. Conception 

Envelopes  
 

$2117.50 

Loose  $236.54 

Capital Imp. $10.00 

Food Pantry $107.00 

Total 
 
  

$125.00 

  

 
 
 
Sarah Sarantakos (8/24) 

Carla Moxley (8/24) 
Sydni Meunier (8/25) 

Michelle Rosenbaum (8/25) 
Lizzie Giroux (8/25) 
Emma Davis (8/26) 
Becky Doran (8/26) 
Lacey Cotter (8/28) 

 
 
 

John & Luella Koopman 
(8/25) 

Mark & Jane Skinner (8/25) 

 

CMAA Goals  

OLOL: $12,600 
Goal:  ($12,576) 

IC: $1,165 

(Goal:  $1,224) 

Ministry Schedules 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Date   Altar Servers 
 

Lectors Euch. Minister Ushers Homebound Ministry 
 

Sat, Aug 29  
 5:00PM 

Angelica Cullotta  
Megan Volker 

Marj Brown Stan Alt Bruce Killian 
Jerry Lynch 

Mary Wurmnest 

Sun, Aug 30 
7:00AM 

Jessica Freehill Michelle Rosenbaum    
 

Sun, Aug 30 
10:30AM 

Andrew Laughery 
Isabella Helmig 

Marron Parsons Paul Sarantakos Greg Laughery 
Frank Titus 

 

Volunteers are always needed for our parish ministries. For more information on how to join, contact the parish office. 

When we meet  our CMAA Goals!  
OLOL and IC will get back 65% of 
every dollar received above our 
goals. Reaching  our goals is a 

great achievement, and           
continuing to give is even greater!  

A LITTLE 

CATHOLIC 

HUMOR 

 

 

 

 
 

In your prayers, please remember  

Mrs. Carla Conlon,  

mother of Bishop R. Daniel Conlon, who 
entered eternal life August 17, 2015 



The Word From Father ThomasThe Word From Father Thomas 

If you wish to add the name 
of a loved one who is sick, 
please contact the parish 
office  at 217-784-4671 or 

 pastor@ololgc.org. 

PARISH EVENTS 

Pray for the Sick &      
Homebound 

Tony Coons 
Mary Cothern 
Jesse Cervelli 
Dick Walter 

Loretta Bode 
Vivian Geurts 

Mardella Duffy 
Chuck Freehill 

Paul Volker 
Milt Seyller 

Ruth Cochran 
Zachary Smith 

 
 
 
 

HOLY FAMILY  
RADIO-95.7FM 

 

THE MISSION OF HOLY 
FAMLY    RADIO is to 
broadcast the good news 
of Jesus Christ in its fullness as         
preserved and proclaimed by the    
Catholic Church since the time of Christ, 
for the praise and glory of God. 
 

Catholic radio encourages us to think like 
Catholics all week, not just on Sunday 
morning.   
 

Please grab a flyer at the back of church 
and learn more about this new Catholic 
radio station.  You can also visit 
www.CatholicRadioCU.com or 

info@CatholicRadioCU.com.   

 

Food Pantry Food Pantry 
 
 

Saturday, September 5 from 8 A.M. until noon will be our second 

scheduled opportunity to supply the labor for the local food  

pantry.  Members of the Presbyterian Church will also be assisting 
on this date.  At least 25 workers will be needed on that Saturday. 
 

If you have not signed up previously, please place your name on 

the sign-up sheet located in the back of the church if you, your 
spouse, or your children are willing to assist.  The only age  

qualification is to be in at least 6th grade. 
 

There may also be a need for a few workers for set-up on the 

evening of  Friday, September 4.  You can contact Chuck Aubry  
at cpaubry@mchsi.com for more information. 

5.  You become excited going to Adoration 

 

Wednesday, August 26 
 Staff Meeting 5PM 

 Parish Council Meeting 5PM 

ALL KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 

We are in need of your current 
contact and EMAIL information.  

Please contact Stan at  
partsman464@gmail.com. 

 

10 Surprising Things That Happen When You 
Go To Adoration More Often 

6.  Grace enters your Life 
 

4.  Sometimes you get bored 

There are going to be times when Adoration can feel anything but 

glorious. You get distracted, your mind begins to wander, you can 

hear someone else sniffing next to you. Maybe in the beginning   

Adoration was full of wonderful feelings! Regular Adoration is when 

daily life sets in and it can make it feel not so special. But that      

doesn’t devalue or take away from the truth of what Adoration is. 

Our faith is more than feelings and God will still be working in you. 

This is the beauty of the Incarnation – God made man, coming into all our stresses, fears,   

problems – and yes, boredom. Know that even if an hour spent in Adoration is a continual  

returning to Him every few minutes when your mind wanders, you are still giving God the best 

gift you can – your time and company. 

The more time you spend in Adoration discovering that God is a God 

who loves you and wants to spend time with you, the more you begin to 

actually want to go. If Adoration once felt like a chore, you might even 

find yourself becoming excited to go! Adoration is addictive, not just 

because of the things we can gain for ourselves, but because we were 

created to adore. As we say in the Mass, it is “right and just” that we 

should give thanks to the Lord! Adoration is imprinted on our hearts and “our hearts are restless 

until they find our rest in Him”! (Thanks, St Augustine!) 

It’s amazing how a simple act of committing to even a short time of 

regular Adoration makes such a huge difference to the rest of your life. 

You can carry that moment of being in His presence with you long after 

you’ve left the church or chapel. His grace sustains you in every       

moment, especially in moments of temptation.  Temptation becomes 

easier to resist when you’re spending more time in Adoration.          

Sometimes, it really is that straightforward.   

CONTINUED  NEXT WEEK…..  



Bulletin submissions should be received by Wednesdays at 5:00 pm.  Call the parish at 784-4671 or email to pastor@ololgc.org.   

Reprinted with permission of Liguori Publications 


